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Autumn Term 2022 - Issue 43 – 18th November 

 

This week Early 
Years             
celebrated road 
safety week. We 
completed a     
lesson with  
discussion about 
how to keep safe 

near roads.  
The children followed 
the  Green Cross Code,  
STOP, LOOK, LISTEN 
& THINK!  
We then put this into 
practice by safely 
crossing a road  

outside of school.  
 
All of the children  
received a certificate for 
crossing the road  
safely!  
 
Well done to all of you! 
  

Road Safety Week  

This week Year 2 has been 
learning about Anti-Bullying 
week and why it is important to ‘Reach 
Out’.  

We all came to school  
wearing odd socks to show 
that it is OK to be different 
and that nobody should be 
bullied because they are  
different. 
We took part in a BBC Live 
Lesson where we watched 
scenarios of children and 
had to decide if it was a  
falling out between friends 
or someone being bullied.  

We also discussed how important it is to tell 
a friend or a trusted adult so that any issues 
can be dealt with.         Mrs Dyne 

This week the Reception children have 
been given the task of choosing to be 
kind! We took part in wearing odd socks 
on Monday and discussed kindness to-
wards difference, we then created our own 
odd socks using a variety of materials. We 
have also created a kindness tree, all of 
the children’s handprints, words and pic-
tures have contributed to this wonderful 
display.          Miss Hills 

Anti-Bullying Week 

Year 6 have been exploring the effects of static 
electricity. They learnt how to negatively charge 
a balloon by using friction and then look at the 
effects of what happened when the balloon came 
into contact with items that were both positively 
charged and negatively charged.  Mrs Jug  

  Yr 6 - Friction Experiment in Science 

Choosing Kindness 
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  ICT - Year 3  

Year 5 have also been 
coding! They have  
really had to  
concentrate this week 
to get the coding  
correct and work out 
ways to change it if it 
wasn’t.   
 

They have made a 
game using more 
than two characters 
and grappled with 
variables to change 
the speed and score 
points before their 
character disappears.  

 

Great fun was had 
catching their sprites. 
Well done Year 5.  
 
Mrs Kunwor 
 
 
 

 

Carol Competition 

Year 3  have been 
using our chrome 
books to start their 
learning journey into 
scratch coding.   
 
 

They have  
created their 
own algorithms 
to make their 
sprites, move, 
speak and input 
sound.  
 

They enjoyed working 
together and really 
thought about the 
changes they needed 
to make when their 
sprite was not  
working.  

Keep up the great work 
Year 3.  
 
 Mrs Kunwor 

  Year 5 - Coding  

This is our amazing choir who were         
recorded for a carol competition. I will keep 
you posted as to how we get on.   Mrs Foot  
 

George G won 
the man of the 
match trophy for 
the under 5s on  
Saturday.  
 
Well done 
George!  

Extra Curricular News 

Leah graded 
at Karate on  
Saturday and 
achieved her 
Deputy red Belt. 
Fantastic news 
Leah! We are 
so proud of 
you! 
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Children in Need 2022 

   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

  

Children and staff have had a 
‘Spotacular’ day today   
raising money for Children in 
Need.  
 
Children were able to come 
into school wearing their own 
clothes with spotty            
accessories. We all enjoyed 
the fabulous cakes —thank 
you to children, parents and carers for the     
amazing cake donations.  
 
We also had a very competitive  ‘Bake-Off’ !  
Winners of the Bake off were Wynter, Sai ,  
Austin and Evelyn in the infants and Inès, 
Kesi, Olivia G, Harry, 
Amy and Jude in the 
Juniors…  

 
Well done everyone! 
 
The Infant children enjoyed working in 
their House teams to find the spots in the 
playground , making Pudsey masks or 
hats and doing Pudsey themed maths and 
handwriting.. Thank you to all of you for your donations.  
 
 

Together we raised an incredible £424.52 (at the 
time of writing). Thank you all so much for your         
generosity.  
 
A special thank you to Mrs Oliver for organising the day.  
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November  
 
 
 

 

Monday 21st—Watching the first half 
of the England World Cup 2022 game 
at lunchtime  

 
 
Thursday 24th -  Year 6 Swimming -
First session  

 
 
 
 

Monday 28th - Local Author Visit to 
the Infants - Amanda Miller   
 
 
 
 

Tuesday 29th - School Choir - MMA 
Carol Festival at Rochester Cathedral 
 
 
 
 

Reminders  Diary Dates 

Uniform 

 
Uniform is available at 
Schooltime  
23 Railway Street  
Chatham ME4 4HU.  
01634 831684 or order online at: https://
schooltime.co.uk 
 

We are aware of some stock delays and 
with this in mind suggest that you  
telephone the shop before visiting. 
 

Considerate Parking 

 
Please be considerate when parking near 
the school. Please do not park across 
neighbours driveways or double yellow 
lines.  
 

Morning and After School Care 

 
 

If you require morning or after school care 
please complete the ParentMail form, in  
advance. 

 Junior Extra Curricular Clubs (Nov - Dec 2022) 
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House Points  

Term 1 

 

Running House Point Scores. 

Place House Team Total Points 

1st Ruby 2099 

2nd Sapphire 2044 

3rd Zircon 1873 

4th Emerald 1820 

Weekly House Point Scores. 

Place House Team Total Points 

1st Ruby 278 

2nd Sapphire 248 

3rd Zircon 209 

4th Emerald  158 

 It looks like Ruby are holding onto the top spot but  Sapphire 

    are closing the gap!!!!!  
 

Well done everyone who achieved points this week!!    
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A new term for Spelling Shed results, who 
will be top next week?  
 
Year 1:  1st -  Obarinsola 
  2nd -  Roman 
  3rd -   Milan 

 

Year 2 : 1st -  Evelyn   
  2nd -  Laith 
  3rd -   Jack 
 

Year 3 :  1st -  Matilda 
  2nd -  Lyla 
                   3rd -  Amira   

 

Year 4 :  1st -  Kesi 
  2nd -  Joshua 
    
  

Year 5 :  1st -  Shaarav 
  2nd -  Angela 
  3rd -  Veer 
 

Year 6 :  1st -  Josh 
  2nd - Bridget 
  3rd -  Amy 
 
Well done to those who have been learning 
your spellings on Spelling Shed. Almost a full 
house this week. Lets fill the board next 
week! 

Don’t forget to sign into MathShed for a 
place in the top 3! 
 
Year 1 : 1st -   Obarinsola 
  2nd -  Roman  
  3rd -   Milan 
 

Year 2 :  1st -  Meera 
    2nd -  Evelyn    
  3rd -  Sai 
 

Year 3 :  1st -  Lyla 
  2nd -  Amelia    
  3rd -  Avery 
 

Year 4 :  1st -  Kesi 
  2nd - Joshua 
 

     
Year 5 :  1st -  Shaarav 
  2nd -  Brendan   
  3rd -  Angela 
  

Year 6 :  1st -  Gracie 
  2nd - Josh 
   
   
Hopefully now we’re back into the swing of 
things a few more of you will be signing in to 
MathShed 

 

 
Congratulations and best wishes to:-  

 

Amelia, Katarina & Millie 
 

  who celebrate their birthday this week.  
 

 

mailto:office@bryonyschool.org.uk

